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Thank you to our Lunchroom ladies led by our manager Wanda 

Gee for preparing meals every day to be delivered on buses or 

picked up through our car line. Shout out to our 

paraprofessionals who also helped with this endeavor. You 

rocked it! Thank you for all you do for our community! 

 May 4-May 8 is teacher 

appreciation week! Please let 

your children’s teacher know 

how much you appreciate them! 

We love our Lula Teachers!! 

Go Bulldogs!! 
 

 

 
 

 
May 7 = No new 

assignments will be given 
out after this date.  

May 8 = Virtual Field Day 

(teachers sent out the link) 
May 11= Kindergarten (4-

7pm Drive through drop 
off) 

May 12= First grade 
(drive through drop off-4-

7pm) 

May 13 = Second grade 
(drive through drop off 4-

7pm) 
May 14 = Third grade 

(drive through drop off 4-

7pm) 
May 15= Fourth Grade 

(drive through drop off 4-
7pm) 

May 18 = Fifth Grade 

(drive through drop off 4-
7pm) 

May 19 = Pre-K drop off 
date.  

May 22= Last day of 
school! 

 

 

Bulldog Essential: Perseverance: never giving up what one has set out to do! 

     
 
                                            Cooperation is working together to do more than you can do alone.  Respect other 

students’ comments, opinions and ideas. 

  
 

Principal’s Message ~As the school year comes to a close, I just wanted to let you know how much we truly miss your 

children. These last few months to say the least has been one we will never forget and hope that we never have to go 

through this again. May 11-19 will be parent pick up days for you to come and collect all your child’s belongings and 

return the Chromebook, library books, and pick up yearbooks and pictures. It will be a busy week. See below for details. 

Report cards will be mailed home this summer after the teachers finish at the end of May.  

     Stay safe and stay well,  Lynette Scheman 

  

 
John Wiggins 

  

  
 

 

Field Day 

The Bulldog Way  

We are 
Honest 
Positive 

Respectful 
Responsible 

 

 

Have a Wonderful Summer! 

 

Teachers 

  
Please pay any lunch, overdue, lost 

book, or any other outstanding  

Balances on the day you come to 

collect your child’s belongings and 

turn in your chrome book and 

library books.  Contact your child’s 

teacher if you have any questions 

about any outstanding balances.  

Report cards will be mailed after 

the teachers finish up at the end of 

May.   
 

Thank you! 
 

Thja 

Report Cards 

 
 

Parent Pick up/drop off dates 

Pick up through car line we will have it 

ready for you! 4-7pm only 

Monday = May 11 Kindergarten 

Tuesday= May 12 First Grade 

Wednesday = May 13 Second grade 

Thursday = May 14 Third Grade 

Friday = May 15 Fourth Grade 

Monday = May 18 Fifth Grade 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Field Day is May 8 for Elementary 

Students! 

   
The goal of field day is to promote 

good sportsmanship and teamwork 

among our students while enjoying a 

day of exercise and fun! 

 


